

## RICK SCOTT GOVERNOR

April 23, 2015

Dear Friends:

Thank you for paying tribute to our servicemen and women through the Hounds and Heroes Program and providing an opportunity for your fellow Floridians to commend our veterans and their families for their service.

As Floridians support our veterans, our state demonstrates its commitment to being our country's most military-friendly state. As Governor and a Navy veteran myself, I am committed to making sure Florida maintains that position. In addition to supporting the more than 1.6 million veterans in our state, we also applaud our active military and their families.

Our goal is to make Florida the global destination for families to find jobs and great opportunities. None of this would be possible without the dedicated service of our veterans. For that reason, we remain focused on our goal to cut taxes, eliminate burdensome regulations, and invest in education so that job creators can succeed in our state.

Thank you for supporting our veterans, service members, and their families. I wish you the greatest success for many years to come.

Sincerely,

Rick Scott Governor